
Boroughmuir  Former  Pupils
holding Open Evening

On  Friday  the  Boroughmuir  Former
Pupils’ Association are holding a
free  Open  Evening  in  the  new
Boroughmuir High School from 6-9pm.
All former pupils and former staff together with those who
have  a  close  family  connection  with  the  school  are  very
welcome.

Admission on 23 September 2022 is by ticket only. Tickets
here.
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